Wilderness Visions, Inc.

I strongly oppose any legislative and regulatory changes to the existing oil spill prevention and
response standards. We need to continue to protect Prince William Sound and not have a repeat of
the Exxon Oil Spill that is to this day still impacting fisheries and wildlife. Also, please consider
more than a 30-day comment period so that Alaskans have adequate time and notice to comment on
future proposed changes.



